From: Rob Lowther 
Sent: 04 November 2014 14:51
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: RE: 14/00008/SCOP and 14/00009/SCOP - Gavray Drive

Rebecca,

With regard 14/00008/SCOP I can confirm that the proposals contained within paragraphs 5.44 – 5.54 adequately address the noise issues associated with the application and will allow not only the assessment of noise from the proposed development but also the suitability of the site for development in noise terms. I note that the applicants consultants suggest that vibration from the railway line can be ‘scoped out’ due to the distance between the line and the nearest proposed dwelling. This position will need to explained and justified in objective terms in the EIA report.

These comments would apply to 14/00009/SCOP

Rob Lowther

ASB Manager

